
 

 

 
 
September 11, 2023 
 
Melanie Bachman, Esq 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
 
Re: Petition No. 1575:  Salisbury Substation Transformer Replacement Project 
 Identification of Staging Areas and Erosion and Sedimentation Controls per Condition 2 

and Notice of Start of Construction Per Condition 4 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
Pursuant to Condition 4 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s (Council’s) September 1, 2023 
Declaratory Ruling approving the Salisbury Substation Transformer Replacement Project 
(Project), The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy 
hereby informs the Council that the construction of the Project will commence the week of 
September 25, 2023.   
 
Pursuant to Condition 2 of the Council’s ruling, the proposed staging areas for the Project are 
illustrated on Attachment A of the Petition.  No erosion and sedimentation controls will be 
necessary for the main staging area, located east of the fenced substation.  However, Eversource 
will install erosion and sedimentation controls along both sides of the portions of the existing 
substation access road and adjacent to the small staging areas near wetland W1 and stream S1 
(refer to Petition pp 6-7, 9, and Attachment A).  These erosion and sedimentation controls will be 
installed as specified in Eversource’s April 2022 Best Management Practices Manual. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Deborah Denfeld 
Team Lead – Transmission Siting 
 
Enc 

 

56 Prospect Street 
P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06103 
 
Deborah Denfeld 
Team Lead– Transmission Siting 
Tel: (860) 728-4654 


